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After having experience with this directly in our district, I would recommend that this 

bill be passed to ensure that school districts are not at odds with one another. The 

law, as it stands now, allows one district to invade another district without consent to 

resurrect and open a charter school. For our district, it could put us at odds with our 

neighboring districts, which  we rely on for sharing of resources and help in our small 

district and vice versa.  

Please pass this bill to help maintain a more cohesive regional relationship within our 

educational region.   

 

Thank you 

Mary Anne Crandall 

Pinehurst School Board Chair 


